
 Augusta Charter Township 
Public Hearing Notice 

 
A public hearing will be held regarding the Bellemeade Lighting 

Special Assessment District Established in 2004 for the purpose of 
allowing affected property owners an opportunity to review and 

comment on the special assessment for the street lights in the 
Bellemeade Site Condominium Development for years 2007 through 

2011 under Act 162 of 1962 which governs the process in which 
property owners are notified of public hearings regarding special 

assessments by mailing by first class mail at least 10 days before the 
date of the hearing. 

  
Please take notice that the Augusta Charter Township Board 

will hold public hearing on October 26, 2010 at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Augusta Township Hall meeting room located at 8021 Talladay 

Road, Whittaker, MI 48190. 
 
A copy of information that will be presented at the public hearing on October 26, 
2010 at 6 pm. will be available on Wednesday October 20, 2010 by 9 am on the 
Augusta Township Web site at www.augustatownship.org under the Clerks 
Office/Public Notices, at the Township Hall, located at 8021 Talladay Road, 
Whittaker, MI during business hours Monday through Friday 9 am to 4 pm and 
available by mail, fax or email upon request. 
  

Written comments regarding should be mailed to: 
 

Augusta Charter Township 
Attention: Kathy Giszczak, Clerk 

8021 Talladay 
PO Box 100 

Whittaker, MI 48190 
734-461-6117 Ext. 201 

 
The Charter Township of Augusta encourages persons with disabilities to 
participate and will provide necessary auxiliary aids and services, such as signers 
for the hearing impaired and audio tape of printed materials being considered at the 
meeting to individuals with disabilities upon seven (7) days notice to the Township 
Clerk. 
 
Kathy Giszczak, Clerk.  
734-461-6117 Ext 201 
Mailed October 15, 2010 
Posted October 15, 2010 
 

 

10/20/2010 

http://www.augustatownship.org/

